NEW!! ELECTRONIC SIGN APPLICATIONS
2/21/2017
Effective March 1, 2017, Building and Neighborhood Services will no longer be accepting paper sign applications.  Sign applications will only be accepted electronically through the Online Plan Room. (https://franklin.idtplans.com/secure/)   

If you have questions or need assistance, please contact Rebecca Bonnifield at 615 550 6647 or via email at rebecca.bonnifield@franklintn.gov or Teresa Stevens at 615 550 6642 or via email at teresa.stevens@franklintn.gov.  
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